
From: Jesse Berst <chairman@smartcitiescouncil.com>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 7/30/2015 10:41:59 AM
Subject: Hurry! Your 35% discount to Smart Cities Week ends Friday at midnight. Don't miss out

DO YOU HAVE GRAPHICS TURNED OFF? Click here to claim your 35% discount to Smart Cities Week by midnight Friday, July 31. 
Copyright © 2015 Smart Cities Council

Our address is 15127 NE 24th Suite 358, Redmond, WA 98052, USA

If you do not wish to receive future email, click here.
(You can also send your request to Customer Care at the street address above.)
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